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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Parking Garage Guidance System Project and Maintenance 

Date: 02/23/2024 

 
Effective Monday February 26th, 2024  
On Monday February 26th, 2024, Glenwood Electric will begin the first phase of many in support 

of the Parking Garage Guidance System Project. Scope of work includes sensor, fiber, and 

conduit installation. Simultaneously within the same closure area, SP Plus will be performing 

general maintenance throughout the garage, including pressure washing and restriping. 

All area closure signage will be put into place 16 days prior to the scheduled start of each phase. 

 

The first testing phase will commence on Monday February 26th, 2024, on the fourth level of 

the Main Terminal Parking Garage, closing a total count of 103 parking spaces. The project in 

its entirety is tentatively set to conclude on Monday September 30th, 2024. 

Please note that the specific phasing schedule providing closure duration and area is to follow. 

 

Please see the first [testing] phase closure area below and distribute to your staff: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For any additional questions or concerns regarding this project, reach out to That Fogle at 
tfogle@cvgairport.com or 859-743-5978. 
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